
 

 

 

 

 

         Date: 16 January 2024 

 

-: Press Release:- 

TMC Student's Wing affiliate goons Attack on students in Nabadwip, West Bengal 

ABVP Condemns the Ongoing Violence and Continuous Attacks on Students in West 

Bengal 

Akhil Bharatiya Vidyarthi Parishad (ABVP) strongly condemns an unprovoked attack on 

students at Nabadwip Vidyasagar College in West Bengal by goons affiliated with the 

Trinamool Congress (TMC) Party. The assault carried out with heavy weapons, highlights the 

deteriorating law and order situation in West Bengal. 

In the context of escalating violence in West Bengal, endangering students, women, and youth, 

ABVP criticizes the state's focus on political maneuvering and corruption. The disruptive 

actions of TMCP-associated goons contribute to the prevailing chaos. ABVP demands 

immediate and stringent actions against those responsible for the attack, emphasizing the 

importance of ensuring the safety of students. 

ABVP's National General Secretary, Shri Yagywalkya Shukla, stated, "The resilience of our 

karyakartas in upholding an inclusive and peaceful vision for West Bengal resonates with 

Swami Vivekananda's ideals and unwavering determination. ABVP Condemns the Ongoing 

Violence and Continuous Attacks on Students in West Bengal." 

(This Press Release has been issued by Central Office Secretary Shri Digambar Pawar.) 

 


